	Thriving Families Alliance

 Early Childhood Board
Pottawattamie County
May 26, 2023
	FY24 Intent to Award


Early Childhood SFY24 

	Contractor
	Service
	Amount 

	Child Care Resource And Referral
	Consultant and Quality Child Care Project
	$135,850.00


School Ready SFY24 

	Contractor
	Service
	Amount 

	Lutheran Family Services
	Parents As Teachers
	$300,000.00

	Lutheran Family Services
	Nurturing Parent Program
	$36,891.00

	Visiting Nurse Association 
	Project WIN
	$56,969.00


The Pottawattamie County-Thriving Families Alliance Early Childhood Area Board issues this Notice of Intent to Award (i.e., intent to renew contracts) in the amounts listed for State Fiscal Year 2024 (July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2024). This Notice of Intent to Award is dependent upon available and adequate funding beginning July 1. This Notice of Intent to Award is subject to execution of a written contract and, as a result, this Notice does NOT constitute the formation of a contract between the Board and the identified contractor. The contractor shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights relative to the contract services until a contract renewal is fully executed. 

The Pottawattamie County-Thriving Families Alliance Early Childhood Area Board further reserves the right to reduce or cancel the notice at any time prior to the execution of a written contract if it is in the best interests of the Board. 

If an agency/program is not listed on this Notice of Intent to Award, the Board will not be exercising the option to renew the contract. The current contract will expire June 30, 2023.  If an agency/program is not listed on this Intent to Award, the Board did not approve funding and will not be offering a contract.
